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 Title:  Need  to  investigate  fake  call  centre  issue  in  Mumbai.

 DR.  KIRIT  SOMATYA  (MUMBAI  NORTH  EAST):  There  is  a  need  to  take  action  against  Meera  Road,  Bhayander  area  call  centres  scam  in  Mumbai.  The
 employee  of  these  call  centres  posing  themselves  as  IRS  officer  used  to  threaten  the  US  citizens  to  instantly  settle  the  tax  default  by  making
 payment  to  them.  This  is  a  well  planned  organized  gang's  activities  to  dupe  US  citizens.  Statements  of  employees  and  people  working  in  the
 surroundings  have  been  with  local  police,  chargesheet  has  been  issued.  The  matter  is  very  serious.  The  reputation  of  our  country  and  that  of  IRS
 officers  is  maligned.  The  Ministry  of  Home  Affairs  should  order  investigation  and  take  strict  action  against  the  persons  behind  this  scam.


